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At the Arts
Counctl’s October
Board Meet{nﬂ,
Jo Tfffef/
displayed her

most recent war[:

The Twins!
Check out the
intricate detatl
tnvolved tn the

art of Quilting!

Our Newsletter displays a plethora of activities the Council has been
involved in over the past few months! We:
% Decorated the Riverbank
 Painted Butterflies
% Painted Mini Canvas
% Painted Ceramics and
% Created Handmade Holiday Cards!

However, none of this would be possible without the many volunteers who
spent their time helping with all these activities!
Those wz'[[z’n(g volunteers were:
Kate Brooks, Deanna Cook, Karen Schloss, Sandy ‘}[arrignton, Lori Till,
Linda Petersen, and Jo Fifield.
As well, a Eig thank you goes out to ‘Moore’s Coffeefor their use of space
as we created handmade cards in their shop!
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Great Fun! Great Talent!
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Finally...
The holiday
favorite:
Handmade
Christmas
Cards!
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Wini-Canvas!

And More...

Ceramics!




Bellevue Arts Council News
From le’ff%zf/éy

Bellevue Towa’s Mill Vaffey Care Center and Sunrise Villa have
been offen’ng }minting classes Ef-montﬁfy for the past 12 years.
j]oy Marchiando, Mill Va([ey’s activities director, was aware
that there migﬁt be an interest in exyforing an art class.
Consistent(y, anywﬁere from 6-10 residents now attend this
class. Retired art teacher, Dave Eischeid, afong with various
vo(unteersfrom the Bellevue Arts Council, teach the class. The
type of media used is water-soluble oif}mint, on an 11x14

canvas. The Bellevue Arts Council donates all tﬁeframing,

canvases,)oa{nts, and brushes for this Ei-montﬁ[y art class.
The res[z[ents’frz’mar:y inspiration
j[or the suéj’ect matter camesﬁom

the 5eaut9(uffﬁot05ra/ﬁy in the

Our Jowa maﬂaz{ne. Most oj(tﬁese

residents come to class with

min t’maf)vrz’ar art eyyerfence, but

tﬁeyﬂmfso much 5eauty in this

maﬂazine, that {t fmyfres them to

5r{nﬂ out thefr inner creativity.

Please let Joannie know if you may be interested in another January
Thaw Virtual Show near the end of January.
Jjoannie. kilburg@gmail.com




